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SAN DIEGO COUNTY LOCAL AGENCY FORMATION COMMISSION 
NOTICE OF PUBLIC HEARING 

 
Notice is hereby given the San Diego County Local Agency Formation Commission (“LAFCO”) 
will hold a public meeting on Monday, June 6, 2022 at 9:00 a.m. at the County of San Diego 
Administration Center at 1600 Pacific Highway, Room 302, San Diego, California. Attendance 
by videoconference via live-streaming is also anticipated to accommodate additional 
physical distancing due to the COVID-19 pandemic.  At the public meeting, LAFCO will 
consider the following public hearing matter: 
 

PROPOSED “RAMONA MUNICIPAL WATER DISTRICT REORGANIZATION” 
DIVESTITURE OF FIRE PROTECTION AND EMERGENCY MEDICAL SERVICE FUNCTIONS AND 

CONCURRENT ANNEXATION TO SAN DIEGO FIRE PROTECTION DISTRICT 
 

During the public hearing, LAFCO will consider the reorganization proposal filed by 
resolution of the Ramona Municipal Water District (MWD) involving approximately 46,005 
acres of unincorporated territory within the Ramona region. The proposed reorganization 
involves a concurrent request by Ramona MWD to divest itself of fire protection and 
emergency medical service functions within its jurisdictional boundary and transfer these 
functions via annexation to the San Diego County Fire Protection District (FPD) as the 
successor agency.  
 
Documents regarding the reorganization proposal item will be available for viewing online 
at www.sdlafco.org no later than 96-hours before the scheduled hearing. The public is 
encouraged to review these materials, provide comments, and attend the public hearing on 
Monday, June 6th. Additional details on public participation and submittal of comments are 
also available at the LAFCO website. Importantly, should LAFCO approve the proposal, a 
subsequent protest hearing for all landowners and registered voters within the affected 
territory will be separately noticed.  
 
All questions regarding this notice should be directed to LAFCO staff at (619) 321-3380 or by 
email at www.sdlafco.org/about/contact-us. 
 
Una copia de este aviso también está disponible en español y se puede acceder visitando el 
sitio web de LAFCO en sdlafco.org. 
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